
  
 

    

“We make a living by what we get, but we make a life by what we 

give.”  (Winston Churchill)          
 

 

 

Dear Community Members & Alumni, 

 

The cost of post secondary education has increased significantly in the past 25 years.  There is good 

news.  As a Turtle Lake-Mercer community member OR Turtle Lake-Mercer graduate you can 

make a difference! 

 

The Turtle Lake-Mercer Dollars for Scholars chapter is conducting a  

Phone-A-Thon on Monday, February 5, 2024.   
• Your donation is a unique opportunity to support local students in your very own 

community.  All of the money raised in the Phone-A-Thon will go directly to Turtle 

Lake-Mercer graduating students, less minimal expenses for the event. 

• Your gift to Turtle Lake-Mercer Dollars for Scholars is a tax-exempt way of recognizing 

a deserving Turtle Lake-Mercer Dollars for Scholars senior for their successful high 

school career.  You can help send them off to post secondary education with the extra 

confidence of knowing their community supports them. 

 

Student callers will be contacting you on Monday, February 5, during the Dollars for Scholars 

Phone-A-Thon. If you wish to send a donation prior to the event, please mail it to the address listed 

below along with the pledge card attached and your name will be taken off the calling list. 

 

All checks should be mailed to: Turtle Lake-Mercer Dollars for Scholars-Phone-A-Thon 

     Attention:  Susan Davis  

     PO Box 160 

     Turtle Lake, ND 58575   

 

Turtle Lake-Mercer Area Dollars for Scholars is hosting this signature event to raise dollars for 

local scholarships. Thank you for supporting the students in our community. 

 

Sincerely, 

Susan Davis 
Secretary-Treasurer 

 

 

 

 

“To provide local dollars for local students 

            To promote all types of post secondary education” 

 



 

 
 

"To provide local dollars for local students                                    
To promote all types of post secondary education" 

Phone-A-Thon  Pledge Card 

   

  -----------------------------------------MAIL WITH CHECK ATTENTION: SUSAN DAVIS --------------------------------------- 
 

 
 Turtle Lake-Mercer Dollars for Scholars                                                         

PO Box 160                                                  
Turtle Lake, ND 58575 

Name    

            All payments are tax deductible. 
           
$ ______________________________  pledge 

Address  Check # (enclosed) ________________ 

City                                                            Zip   Date____________________________ 

      

"To provide local dollars for local students                                    
To promote all types of post secondary education"  

 
Thank You for your donation to the Turtle Lake-

Mercer Dollars for Scholar Chapter. 

 


